
Dear Our Lady of Lourdes Family, 

It’s that time of year again! We’re excited to invite all members and ministries 
to join us for our Annual Church Picnic on September 29, 2024, at Candler 
Park from 1 PM to 5 PM. This is a fantastic opportunity for us to come 
together, celebrate, and enjoy a fun-filled afternoon with great food and 
fellowship. 

To make this event a success, we need your participation! Here’s how you can 
help: 

1. RSVP: Please let us know if you’ll be attending by visiting our Flocknote
page and registering your attendance.

2. Ministries: If your ministry would like to set up a booth or contribute in
any way, please add your name and details to the Flocknote so we can
coordinate effectively.

3. Food Contributions: We’ve divided the food items by last names to
make sure we have a good variety. Please bring the following based on
your last name:

o A-F: Salads & Pasta

o G-L: Soda/Water

o -Q: Veggies

o R-Z: Desserts

Thank you for your support and enthusiasm! We look forward to seeing 
everyone at the picnic and making it a memorable event for all. 

For any questions or additional information, feel free to reach out through 
Flocknote. 

Let’s make this year’s picnic the best one yet! 

Blessings, The Picnic Planning Team 


